
 

 

This very unspring-like weather is turning our 

thoughts towards summer and vacation  

planning! Be sure to schedule your orthodontic 

appointments well in advance so that we can 

accommodate your plans as best we can.  

Believe it or not – summer is just around the  

corner! 

School wide testing starts in May – check now 

with your school for dates and times 

to avoid conflicts with your orthodon-

tic appointments. 

We recommend that you schedule 

any future appointment at the current 

one.  
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Our office will be closed April 2nd – 6th to 

allow Dr. Roos and his team to spend time 

with their families.  
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… when you get your braces 

 

And a familiar 

face in a NEW 

place... 

Former Treatment  

Manager Tracy, is  

bringing her skills and 

insights into orthodontic 

treatment, to our  

Front Office. Be sure to 

say “hi” to her at your 

next appointment! 

Thank you for your reviews and referrals.  

We appreciate your confidence in our Practice. 

 

We appreciate all of our patients  

– and particularly all those who qualify for 

our monthly 

GREAT PATIENT DRAW!  
Congratulations to our FEBRUARY winners and a 

big thank you to their Dentists for partnering 

with us on their care. 

Jonah M. | Dr. Agarwal 

Margot S. | Dr. Hagel 

Peter S. | Dr. Brandon 

Nathan B. | Dr. Joseph Mecca 

Jenna K. | Dr. Atherton 

 
To qualify for the Draw you need to: 

Be on Time for your appointments 

Have no failed appointments 

Be appliance compliant 

Display good oral hygiene 

Have nothing broken or loose! 
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Welcome to our newest  

Team member Mitra,  

who is completing her  

dental externship at  

Roos Orthodontics.  

“I’m new to orthodontics  

but I already love it! I like  

to work and keep busy  

but in my free time I like  

to read and spend time  

with my family and friends.  

I especially like to make people  

laugh whenever I can!!” 

 


